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May 8, 2017 

 

 

Honorable Ricardo A. Rosselló Nevares 

Governor of Puerto Rico 

La Fortaleza 

PO Box 9020082 

San Juan, PR 00902-0082 

 

Honorable Thomas Rivera Schatz 

President of the Senate of Puerto Rico 

 

Honorable Carlos J. Méndez Núñez 

Speaker of the House of Representatives of Puerto Rico 

 

Dear Governor Rosselló Nevares, Senator Rivera Schatz, and Speaker Méndez Núñez: 

 

By letter dated March 22, 2017, the Financial Oversight and Management Board for Puerto Rico 

(the “Oversight Board”), pursuant to PROMESA § 202(a), established May 8, 2017 as the date to 

approve the Governor’s proposed budget or to notify the Governor of violations and provide 

descriptions of all necessary corrective actions.  We have received a working draft of the 

proposed budget and are reviewing the submission and its completeness.  In this light, the Board 

will provide the Governor an additional 14 days to amend and improve the submission before it 

approves it or identifies violations. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
José B. Carrión 

 

CC: FOMB Members 

        Natalie A. Jaresko 

        Elías F. Sánchez-Sifontes 
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